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June 27, 2005

Laurence Hubbard
President, Chief Executive Officer
Montana State Fund
P.O. Box 4759
Helena MT 59604-4759

Dear Mr. Hubbard:

The Economic Affairs Interim Committee, in compliance with Senate Bill 61, has appointed the
following two members of the committee as liaisons between the Legislature and the Montana
State Fund: Rep. Mike Milburn, a Republican from Cascade, and myself, a Butte Democrat. To
fulfill the intent of SB 61, we ask that you include both of us on your mailings for board agendas
and other information relating to agenda items. We look forward to working with you, the Board
of Directors, and other staff members of the State Fund.

Sincerely,

Representative Jim Keane
Chair, Economic Affairs Committee
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